
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bill Blume <Bill.Blume@sctax.org>

Date: 6/17/2013 1:18:36 PM
Subject: RE: dinner

                The babysitter finally confirmed…
 
                How about 6:45 at Terra…right across the bridge at 100 State St in West Columbia?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bill Blume [mailto:Bill.Blume@sctax.org] 

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 2:38 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: dinner
 
We are on for dinner on Wed. night.  Your choice, time and place.
 
Bill

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:Bill.Blume@sctax.org

